
Coming soon!  A brand new Peace Devotional Book!	

Wanted:

Who?  Members or friends of Peace Lutheran church, their families & friends, young & old. We are calling all artists, writers, photo-graphers, song writers, crafters of many things, & more, to publish their works in our  new book.
When?  We will gather work(s) starting NOW until Oct. 1, 2021. Books will be for sale in Nov. 2021.

Why?  To encourage our talented community, to bring smiles, laughs, and hope to their families and other readers, to let God’s love and joy flow through us all, and to share the beautiful diversity & cultures of our people.


How?  Contact Shari Shelton at 8ssheltonz8@gmail.com or the Peace Lutheran Church, Tacoma webpage, www.peacelutherantacoma.org, under Publishings, The Writing Group, for more information or questions. On that page, take a look at a few recently written pages and new and old chapter headings to stir your interest. 

What else? Also watch for and enjoy our wonderful writers sharing their stories in November-January church services 2X a month. A goal is to have all of our people contribute at least one piece. Please encourage one another to go for this.






